
Surrey Square holds a community evening each term, where children cook for their 
parents, over 300 people attend to celebrate achievements/events at the school. 
Previous evening have seen the school create their own museum where the children 
have exhibited their work and parents participating in activities such as dancing, 
drumming and singing. These events have been very popular and have shown that 
schools are able to cook in classroom and any spare space not just in the school 
kitchen. All classes decide on what food they would like to prepare for the evening 
and spend the day purchasing the ingredients, preparing them and then cooking the 
food. 


